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A Christmas Party 

W hat better 
way to end a 

very successful year 
than with a Christmas 
party?   One member 
believe in the concept so 
much that he offered to 

pick up the bill provided 
the event was held at the 
Depot.  Who could    
refuse an offer like that?    
About fifty or so mem-
bers and family came to 
the Depot on Saturday 
December 5th, 2015 to 

participate in our first 
Christmas party ever, 
thank you Mr. Paul 
Hach.  The atmosphere 
was congenial and    
everyone was getting 
into the Christmas spirit.  
The Silvestroôs Depot 

Cafe catered the event 
and there was plenty to 
eat including Tom 
Peschaôs now famous 
ñHobo Beansò.   People 
with a sweet tooth had a 
wide variety of goodies 
to select from.  The west 
end of the building was 
well lit, had plenty of 
Christmas lights, a 
Christmas tree and a 

dancing Santa Bear.  The 
temperature was com-
fortable thanks to the gas 
being turned on for the 
furnace, we thank you 
Mr. Dale Porter.  Jim 
Wendorf brought his 
layout for people to see, 
it actually has a running 
train on it and fits in one 
hand.  I have no idea 
what Matt was looking 

at, my guess is he just 
wanted to be in the    
picture.  There was  
plenty of camaraderie 
and bonding between a 
unique group of people 
that love trains and want 
to see the Depot restored 
to the magnificent build-
ing it once was, decades 
ago in a different era. 
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May 16th, then the preparation for 
the biggest event of the season, the  
Lincoln Funeral Train displayed 
on the grounds on June 6th & 7th.  

Division 5 of the NMRA was one of 
the main sponsors of the event and 
provided  numerous volunteers that 
accommodated more than 5000  

visitors in two days.  A week later 
the ghost hunters were in to connect 
with our resident Depot ghosts.  
June was also the month when the 

A Year in Review (2015) 

2 015 was a great year for the Painesville Railroad Museum.  
It all started with the election of 
new   officers in January.  Serious 
men and a membership of 10 with 
an aggressive itinerary driven by the 
desire to restore the Depot to the 

magnificent icon of Painesville it 
once was decades ago.  They had 
the first of three fundraisers at the 
Stadium Grill on January 19th.    
Because of the lack of heat, the 
building was closed last November 
until April 11th, spring cleaning and 
the beginning of an eventful year.  

On April 20, 2016 the City of 
Painesville made the Depot and 
Railroad Street a ñHistoric         
Districtò.  This will keep Railroad 
Street in brick and will add street 
lights to the time period of the 
1920ôs.  The season officially start-
ed with a Railfanning day on      

Stadium Grill Fundraiser (1st) Spring Cleaning (April) May Railfanning Day 

June Ghost��Hunt 


